UQ Winter Research Project Description 

	Project title: 
	Still HELPing: The lived experience of Paediatric Feeding Disorder


	Project duration, hours of engagement & delivery mode
	4 weeks, 4 days/week

Predominantly virtual, with some potential for onsite meetings at UQ or the Queensland Children’s Hospital


	Description:
	Paediatric Feeding Disorder (PFD) is highly prevalent and increasing. PFD is known to have significant impacts on families including increased psychosocial dysfunction and economic burden, and reduced parent and child quality of life. The nature of PFD can be chronic and has been described by parents as an ever-evolving journey. Despite this understanding of the chronic nature of PFD, limited information is available on how the impact of PFD on families evolves across a child’s life and, to date, no research exists that explores the lived experience of PFD from a child’s perspective.

This study’s primary aim is to describe the long-term lived experience of PFD in a group of families who accessed a feeding intervention study (Healthy Eating Learning Program – HELP study) between 2012 and 2015. The perspectives of parents, siblings and the children themselves where possible will be explored. A qualitative descriptive study design will be used to address these aims. It is hoped that this information will be used to increase awareness of the long-term impacts of feeding difficulties and guide child and family centred care. 

	Expected outcomes and deliverables:
	The student will be asked to support cleaning transcriptions, coding and thematic analysis of the transcripts in preparation for publication. Dependent on progress, the student may be asked to contribute to the publication and have the opportunity to be an author. 


	Suitable for
	Students with an interest in qualitative research
Students from a health sciences background e.g., speech pathology, occupational therapy

	Primary Supervisor:

	Jeanne Marshall
Rebecca Packer


	Further info:
	Jeanne.Marshall@health.qld.gov.au
Students are welcome to contact for any further information, but this is not a requirement. 




